
Enterprise Class
Meet The Teacher Evening

15.9.21



Welcome to Enterprise Class

• This year Miss Topping will be teaching Enterprise class full time 
except for Wednesday afternoons.

• Enterprise class has Year 3 and Year 4 children. 

• These are fantastic years where children find their feet in KS2. 

• These years have a different curriculum to KS1 with different focuses 
and the “jump” can feel big to start with. 

• The biggest change is the loss of a carpet space.

• The focus of the curriculum is breadth of ability not level of ability.



h
ttp

s://w
w

w
.h

o
o

lesm
p

rim
ary.co

.u
k/o

u
r-classe

s/en
terp

rise
-

w
h

ats-n
ew

/



Terrible Tudors

• Our first half term theme is Terrible Tudors.

• This theme looks at our local area – War of the Roses, both 
geographically and historically.

• In English we look at folk tales and biographies. 

• Maths we are beginning with place value before moving on to 
addition and subtraction. 

• We are off on a trip!



P.E. Homework and Reading

• Our P.E days are Wednesday and Thursday. Mrs Horn will teach one 
unit on a Wednesday and Miss Topping another on a Thursday.

• Homework is set on a Monday, to be handed in the following 
Monday. This year the homework consists of Spellings, Emile, CGP 
Grammar and Times Table Rock Stars.

• Children also need to remember their reading books on a Monday 
and a Thursday as this is the day they have their books changed. 

• Children will be heard read throughout the week. 



Behaviour and Sumo



Class Dojo and Website 

• Class Dojo is used for positive communication. 

• Daily updates and pictures will be put on Dojo showing what the 
children have done in school that day.

• If you have any concerns please catch me on the playground or dojo 
me at school.

• The website is updated frequently with theme information.

• All the information about homework and P.E are also displayed.



Swimming

• This year the children will be starting swimming lessons. 

• These will be on a Friday afternoon. 

• I will send home a letter when we have more information regarding a 
start date for these.

• The letter will include all the information about what kit the children 
will require plus permission slips for googles. 



Multiplication Check

• This year the Year 4 children will take part.  

• The Multiplication check happens in June.

• The children complete the check in school. 

• The children will be asked to complete 25 Multiplication questions up 
to 12x12. They complete these on an iPad and are given 6 seconds to 
answer each question. 

• Sound Check on TTRS has the same layout and timings as the 
Multiplication check. 



Thank you for coming!

There are some printed slides of this PowerPoint 
available for you to take with you. Please enjoy the 

chocolate treat. 


